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Comments: Dear USFS-

 

As Gunnison County locals and avid trail users we support the North Valley Trails plan #61177. It is a well

thought out plan that is years in the making. The Crested Butte Mountain Bike Association has demonstrated its

ability to plan, execute and maintains trails. They can be trusted to do an excellent job. Their "Riders off the

Road" program is critical to getting users out of their vehicles and safe from other vehicles. Please approve the

plan as is.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

 

Sincerely, 

Tim Szurgot


